
From: Sheldon Hitchcock
To: Audra Burton
Cc: David Adkins; Patterson, Heather, EMNRD; Billy D
Subject: Re: Rohmer soil samples
Date: Monday, October 26, 2015 3:00:48 PM

That is correct, we are set up for Wednesday morning.

Respectfully,

Sheldon Hitchcock
Project Manager 
Talon/LPE

Sent from my iPhone

On Oct 26, 2015, at 2:38 PM, Audra Burton <audra@pyotewatersystems.com> wrote:

 <image001.gif>
Sheldon
I just spoke to Jerry; he stated he has scheduled soil samples for
 Wednesday morning around 8:30 am? Can you please confirm this for
 Heather at OCD in the Eddy County Office?
 
Audra L. Burton
 
Operations Assistant-New Mexico
110 S. Halagueno Ste 1
Carlsbad, NM 88220
Office/ cell #432-448-5323 or 575-689-8266
Fax# 575-689-8323
audra@pyotewatersystems.com
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